
In June, Year 10 students had a wonderful 
afternoon at Colfe's Independent School, where 
they served as outstanding ambassadors for our 
school. Their exemplary conduct during the A-
Level masterclasses earned high praise from 
staff, reflecting positively on their Year 10 
pastoral team.

During their visit, students explored a variety of 
A-Level subjects offered by the school, including 
Civilizations, Further Maths, and Photographic 
Art. They also had the opportunity to attend a 
Leatherseller Scholarship evening with the 
Principal, which provides access to one of 12 full 
scholarships available for Sixth Form entry.

Additionally, we are proud to share that three 
former St. Paul's Academy students from Year 
13 are set to continue their education at Oxford 
or Cambridge University, while another student 
will be starting an apprenticeship at Deutsche 
Bank in London.

Year 10 students will be applying for Colfe’s on a Leatherseller
Scholarrship in November 2024. 


